
 

1.  Where were you living (city, state) before you came to the Child Center? 

 

 

2.  How did you come to live at the Child Center?  What were the circumstances behind you 

being placed in the Child Center? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3.  What years did you live there? 

 

4.  Did you come alone or did siblings join you? 

 

 

5.  What was a “typical day” like at the Child Center? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6.  Complete this thought:  “My most vivid memory of the Child Center involves…” 

 

 

 
 

Information you provide will be added to our Child Center History File 
and made available to those researching Child Center history.  Please 
check a box to indicate any wishes you may have for confidentiality:   

 My name may stay connected to this questionnaire 
 Keep my name private 

Name:_____________________________ 

Date:___________________ 

My Memories of the Child Center / State School 
 
Help us preserve the history of the Child Center by sharing your memories.  You may use a separate piece of 
paper or type out your answers.  The following questions are just a starting point.  We encourage you to share 
any additional memories or opinions you may have. 



7.  Complete this thought:  “When I think of the Child Center, I can’t help but think of…” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 8.  What was something positive to come from your Child Center experience? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9.  What happened to you once you left the Child Center? 

 

 
 

 

 

 

10.  What are your observations about the whole Child Center system?  What worked?   

What needed to be changed?   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11.  What one thing should people know about the Child Center and the children who 

lived there? 

Please return completed form to: Local History Room, 200 West Main St., Sparta, WI 54656  

Or email:  MCLHR@centurytel.net Thank You for helping to preserve Child Center history! 


